
August 2018 

 

Dear Fourth Grader, 

I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation! I’m excited for our upcoming year together! 

Fourth grade is such a memorable year at Sunnymead! You will be learning about the different 

regions of the United States, receiving your music recorder, possibly joining chorus, enjoying the 

Fourth Grade Function and of course developing into an even more creative writer! We’re going to 

have an amazing, fun filled year of learning and I can’t wait to see you in September.  

Let me tell you just a little bit more about me. I’m a huge Yankees fan and love watching the 

team play!  Taking exercise classes, bike riding and reading mystery stories on the beach are some of 

my favorite summer activities! I also have a sweet tooth for gummy worms! 

   

Your teacher, 

  Miss Klink 

  

~The Sunnymead website has the general 4th grade supply list~  

I have included a copy of the items that will be needed this year. 

 

 ​Please bring these supplies with you on the first day of school: 

 

● 5 Single subject​ ​Marble Bound Composition ​ ​notebooks (please no spiral notebooks) 

            (if possible: red, yellow, green, black, blue) 

● 5 (2 pocket) folders (option-you may want to match colored folders for each notebook) 

● 2 sharpened pencils 

● Hand held pencil sharpener (one that holds shavings) 

● 4 odorless dry erase markers (please label with name) 

● Scissors (student size) 

● 1 white board eraser or clean, old sock 

● Box of crayons and/or colored pencils (24 or less in a pack please) 

● Small headphones/earbuds for individual use (Please—nothing expensive!) 

●  ​A baby picture with your first and last name clearly printed on the back (pictures  

             ​will be returned—they used for the yearbook) 

 

Optional: 

 *Glue stick 

*Pencil case to hold items (these must fit inside of the desk) 

If you would like to donate​ a box of tissues​ to the classroom it would be very much appreciated! 

  

**Please enjoy the rest of your summer! I cannot wait to hear all about the awesome 

books you’ve been reading, places you’ve been going and wonderful memories you’ve 

been making!** 

  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me: 

mklink@htps.us 
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